LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 6th DECEMBER 2012 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy (Vice Chairperson), Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Rishi Jain (Social Inclusion Officer) Abbie Johnson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, David Smith.

APOLOGIES
Colin McCall (DLO), Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Pickett.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Everyone on the Stadium Consultation Group, bar one person, has replied to confirm they wish to continue to be part of it. Keith Graham (Chairperson) is to write to the person who has not replied, giving them so many days to answer. Otherwise they will be removed from the list and another position made available.
TICKETING UPDATE
· QPR away, all wheelchair bays sold out.

· Stoke away, one wheelchair space still available.

· Fulham at home has four wheelchair spaces still available.

· The Disabled Season Ticket Waiting List is being typed up and letters are expected to be sent out very shortly.
DLO UPDATE
· Forms to be amended to state that places will be on a first come first served basis and that payments for all events must accompany the application form. No payments to be brought on the night.

· The Access Audit Study has been completed and Rishi is now awaiting a copy of it.
FANS FORUM
· It was thought that the Forum night was a success, despite a disappointing turnout of only 42 members.

CHRISTMAS PARTY
· Additional room with restricted viewing to be considered for future events to enable more members to attend now that our membership levels have swelled. This would avoid the problems incurred with the function being oversubscribed.

· The timetable of events for the evening was discussed at length.
FANS COMMITTEE
· The LDSA has noticed some changes within the Fans Committee, although we have had no contact with the disabled representative.
AOB
· The LDSA banner design is to be sent to Rishi who will look into having it made for early January.

· Rishi is to look into whether we can use the club’s membership card machine incorporating our own design, or we should purchase our own.
NEXT MEETING
· Next monthly meeting is scheduled for Friday 11th January at 1pm in the Centenary Stand. Rishi to book and confirm the room booking.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com             
